
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

WANTED 
FOBSA CHAIRPERSON AND TREASURER FOR 25/26 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
 

We are hugely grateful for all the support that you as parents and carers provide at the FOBSA fundraising 
events.  Without your support we would not be able to run the majority of our events. 
 
The Friends of Bagshot (Infant) School Association (FOBSA) is run by a committee and includes the roles of 
Chairperson, Treasurer and Secretary, not to mention the wonderful other members that we rely on. As some 
of you might know, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Carter, our Chairperson and Mr Richardson, our 
Treasurer at the end of this school year. They have both worked tirelessly to support FOBSA and ultimately, 
the children of our school.  
 
We are therefore on the lookout for a new Chair and a new Treasurer. If you think you might be interested 
in volunteering or have any questions regarding these roles, please get in contact directly with me on the 
gate, or Mrs Carter or Mr Richardson via the FOBSA email account: friendsofbagshot@hotmail.com 
 
Whilst the end of the summer term seems a very long way off in the cold of January, the summer will soon 
be upon us so, if you feel you have the capacity and are interested in volunteering next year it would be great 
to have some time to shadow the current Chair and Treasurer, before they leave in July. 
 
Unfortunately, without a new Chair and a Treasurer, FOBSA will fold, meaning events such as school discos, 
Christmas and summer fairs just won’t happen. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss K Aldred 
Headteacher 
 
 

Bagshot Infant School 
School Lane 

Bagshot 
Surrey 

GU19 5BP 
 

Telephone: 01276 473385  
Fax:        01276 451759 

 
email: info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk  

  
Head Teacher: Miss Katie Aldred 
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